Public Health and Other Legislation (Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2022 Submission No. 260

From: -

To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: I do not want an extension to the emergency bill
Date: Thursday, 3 March 2022 7:58:46 AM

To whom it may concern,

Its more than 2 years that we've endured with all this covid situation. The actual
government wants to extend the emergency bill until October 2022? What about the
people, we are tired of this and you can see it as more people are protesting again the covid
mandates and the madness that this government is putting against us, the people, the
workers.

The extension of powers is based on COVID deaths in Queensland and COVID numbers.
The ABS data is now showing the exaggeration of such data. That's why I asked you to
stop this madness and represent us the people.

The emergency bill can't continue as we are not in an emergency from Covid. Stop it now.
My email address is
My mobile phone is

I asked you in name of many people to stop this bill and remove all the mandates so we
can continue with our lives so we can provide for our families.

Kinds regards
Cindy Villarreal
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